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Elsen, Nikki

From: Ryan Johnson <ryan.608group@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 12:16 PM
To: Kahlow, Chris
Cc: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: City of La Crosse Camping Ordinance - Legistar item 23-0673

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
 
 
Dear City Clerk Elsen and Council President Kahlow: 
 
I would like to write a quick message in support of the new camping ordinance being discussed by our city government.  
 
I hope the City Council can pass the legislation and start enforcing stronger restrictions on the growing mental health 
and addiction problem we have in our city, especially downtown.  
 
Please pass the camping ordinance and give our law enforcement the tools to improve our city. We all have a higher 
expectation than what we currently experience in our downtown alleys, ramps and parks. 
 
Thank you for your time and commitment to making La Crosse a better place for all of us. 
 
 
Ryan Johnson  
608 Investment Group 
119 19th St. N. 
La Crosse, WI. 54601 
(608) 881-6555 


